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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

For More Information Contact:
Luke Arnold, Project Engineer
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RECONSTRUCTION OF MILL STREET PARKING LOT

Beloit, Wisconsin (May 17, 2012) — Reconstruction of the Mill Street Parking Lot will
begin on Monday, May 21, 2012. The contractor will close the Mill Street Parking Lot on
Monday, May 21 at 6:00 a.m. It is anticipated that the lot will re-open by Friday, May 25, 2012.
The project will be constructed by Rock Road Companies of Janesville, Wisconsin.

Rock Road will repave the Mill Street Parking Lot, repaint parking stalls, and replace
some deteriorated curbs and gutters. The project will also include some ongoing utility upgrades
within the parking lot prior to the pavement replacement.

Parking for businesses around the Mill Street Parking Lot is available along State Street
and in the Broad Street parking lot, and the Iron Works South Parking Lot.

Please refer construction questions to Project Engineer Luke Arnold or City Engineer

Mike Flesch at (608) 364-6690.
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